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Bringing out the Best in Everyone. 

‘Encourage one another and build each other up.’ Thessalonians 5:11 

 

           Date: 29th April 202 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We have been incredibly proud of the quality of play at breaktimes and lunchtimes 

this week. The Kestrels class are showing what brilliant buddies they are to their 

friends in the Wrens and some children in House Martins have set up a ball skills club 

to help the Robins class develop their football skills. The children have shown what 

good friends we have at Tilston School. 

 

“Friends are like stars. You don’t always see them but you know they are there.” 

 

Our Worship Leaders have set up a lunchtime club for children to make their own 

special stars for their friends. 

 

 
 

 

Gardening Club 

Ms Hegarty and the children have been very busy weeding and preparing our 

vegetable garden ready for planting.  

 

I will be running a gardening club at lunchtime and working with the children to 

brighten up our school grounds in preparation for the Tilston Garden Trail in June. We 

would be extremely grateful of any donations for our garden: 

 

tomato plants 

netting to protect our plants from visitors! 

peas 

beetroot  

bedding plants 

large plant pots 

sweet peas 

 

Thank you in advance for any kind donations. 
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Our Star Hand Writer 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week’s menu is WEEK 3 

http://www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk/serve_file/2513181 

 

Our lunchtime award goes to Eve Hassall & Fraser Richardson for 

being kind and helpful. 

 

 

The Class Dojo Champions this week are- The Robins 

 

Wrens & Bluebell 

Nursery 

Robins House Martins Kestrels  

40 575 490 218 

 

Messy Church 

Reverend Tim and Reverend Norma are going to  

lead Messy Church after school club on 

Wednesday 11th May from 3:15pm-4:30pm for children  

in reception, year 1 and year 2. There is no charge for the club but they ask 

for a small donation to cover the cost of resources. Parents must stay with 

their child. Please email admin@tilston.cheshire.sch.uk to book a place. 

 
 

 

Stars of the Week 

YR Florence: settling so well into the Wrens class 

Y1 Phoebe: improved focus in phonics 

Y2 Tom: an improvement in his all-round presentation 

Y3 William: improved focus and concentration 

Y4 Sienna B: improved focus and concentration 

Y5 Rose: always working hard and wanting to improve. 

Y6 Finley: improving his writing in literacy 

Reception Orla 

Year 1 Julian  

Year 2 Ralph  

Year 3 Phoebe  

Year 4 Alfie  

Year 5 Isobel  

Year 6 Fraser  
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Under 12’s 

There is an under 12 category. This  

beautiful book will be the prize for the best  

photograph. 
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TSA 

Please look out for a pale green letter from the TSA with details of our Summer Fair 

2022. 

 

Lunchtimes 

We are focusing on table manners at lunchtime and encouraging  

all children to eat using a knife and a fork. We would appreciate your help in 

encouraging your child/ren to use a knife and fork at home. 

 

 

Prayer of the week- Friendship 
 

 

 

Dear Lord Jesus, 
You have shown us through the Bible that you want to be woven into our lives as our 

friend. 
Thank you that we can talk to you at any time. 
Amen. 
 

Enjoy the bank holiday weekend and we look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

 

Mrs Kelsey Mort 
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